
HIGHLIGHTS



Background
Home Visiting Day is an annual event highlighting the
importance of free in-home, voluntary early childhood
education and support services. The designation publicly
celebrates the positive impact and life-long benefits that
children and families receive from home visiting programs,
and recognizes the dedication of trained home visitors for
the critical support they provide every day. 



THANK YOU
FOR MAKING

HV DAY A
SUCCESS! 

2022: The first-ever Home Visiting Day celebration takes place on
April 8th with a Home Visiting 101 Webinar and a first-ever L.A

County Board of Supervisors proclamation sponsored by Supervisor
Solis passes unanimously. 

2023: Home Visiting Day is officially
set to take place on the third Friday

of April annually in L.A County. 

2024: The third annual Home Visiting Day commences with city
proclamations from Lancaster, Palmdale, Long Beach, and Los Angeles for

the first time. The third LA County BOS proclamation is sponsored by
Supervisor Solis and Supervisor Hahn and gets approved unanimously.

 For the first time, HV Day caught the attention of Telemundo 52, a Spanish
news outlet in Los Angeles, which aired a story highlighting home visiting

services on May 16.

Timeline

https://www.telemundo52.com/



